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I have been voting for 52 years.  I remember the days of going to the polls waiting in 

lines and seeing the ballot for the first time.  Making thoughtful informed decisions 

was difficult!   

 

I work full time and take care of my mother who is 98 and my husband in his late 

70's.  We are all so thankful to vote by mail and not make the stressful rush to the 

voting booth.   To change the process would be a regression and not productive for a 

strong democracy.  

 

I am proud to live in Oregon and have the privilege to vote by mail.  To make in-

person voting the standard is just another way to keep people from voting.  Please 

leave vote by mail in place for strong vote turn out and a strong democracy.    


